Breton, Mary B

From: Ruby Card <imamom23@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 10:08 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Proposed EV mandates

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

For a multitude of reasons that have already been stated,
Please OPPOSE the proposed electric vehicle mandates!

Thank you,
Ruby G Card
Bowdoin, ME



